
 
 

For further information, please contact Warren Fire Chief Orrin Ferguson 
@ 586-340-9629 
 

 
 

 
 
                                                       PRESS RELEASE  
 

Warren Fire Department Mourns the Loss of a Respected and 
Loved Firefighter Christopher Kosmowski 

 
 

The Warren Fire Department is deeply saddened to announce the 
unexpected passing of Firefighter Christopher Kosmowski, a 
beloved department member, on 06/21/2024.  
 
Kosmowski was a dedicated firefighter who served the Warren 
community with passion and commitment. His colleagues 
remember him as a hardworking and respected member of the 
department, always willing to go above and beyond to help 
others. His impact on his fellow firefighters and the community 
will not be forgotten. 
 
In addition to his service as a firefighter, Kosmowski was a loving 
husband and father. He leaves behind his wife and children, who 
were the light of his life. Our thoughts and prayers are with his 
family during this difficult time. 
 
The Warren Fire Department is grateful for the years of service 
and dedication that firefighter Kosmowski provided to the 
department and the community. He will be deeply missed by all 
who knew him. 
 
Due to family privacy concerns, no further information will be 
provided. 




